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     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert Arrol at 6:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, May 18th.  Robert Arrol, Jack Fishel, John Fishel, Kendall Moore, Brad 
Pullen, Randy Rothrock and Sue Stout attended the meeting.  President John Fishel presided at 
the meeting. 
 
     Treasurer Pullen reported a balance of $4,972.50 at First Mid-Illinois Bank.  Arrol reported a 
$3,394.17 balance in our account with Arcola Foundation at Arcola First Bank.  An additional 
$100.00 donation will be deposited in the account.  Arrol also reported Kenny Hostetler has 
been paid $1,972.64 for two band and chorus trophy cases.  He also noted as many as three 
additional trophy cases are needed for band and chorus awards. 
 
     The board discussed other needs in the school, including visitor football bleachers and 
Junior High track uniforms.  The group will consider these and other projects after the school 
determines its use of Phillip “Turkey” Ray Trust funds. 
 
     Arcola Alumni Association will pay $275.00 to Arcola Record-Herald to advertise this year in 
school sports programs and on the sports pages of the newspaper. 
 
     The 2016 Arcola Distinguished Alumni banquet has been scheduled for Saturday, October 
29th at Kaskaskia Country Club.  Thomas and Moore will work together on banquet reservations 
this year. 
      
     The group discussed the addition of new board members. 
 
     
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


